
Puzzle Competition Feedback Request 

Dear Participant, 

Thank you for participating in our recent Puzzle Competition! Your involvement helped make 

the event a success, and we are eager to hear your thoughts on the overall experience. 

Please take a moment to provide us with your feedback. Your insights will be invaluable in 

helping us improve future competitions. 

Feedback Questions 

• What did you enjoy most about the competition? 

• Were there any challenges you faced during the event? 

• How would you rate the puzzles in terms of difficulty? 

• Do you have any suggestions for future competitions? 

Your feedback can be sent to us via email at feedback@puzzlecompetition.com or by filling out 

our online survey here. 

Thank you once again for your participation, and we look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

The Puzzle Competition Team 
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